Classis Huron Home Missions Report

Church Plant in Fergus: A separate comprehensive report for Classis is prepared with the
proposal that Classis Huron supports the plan to plant a church in Fergus.

Additional sites: The committee has been in conversation with individuals in our classis to
explore additional sites for new church plants.

The committee also loves to hear from any of the other churches in our classis that may be
interested in planting a church. Please, let us know. We are here to help out!

With urban growth within the Classis Huron area, and the closure of various main-line churches,
it is clear that opportunities for additional church plants are plentiful.

The committee also appreciate classis’ ongoing prayer in the discernment process.

River City: The committee is saddened by the news that the Associate Pastor at River City was
not a successful match, and his role at River City has been discontinued.

The home missions committee is providing support to River City during this painful period.

This position was in part funded through Classis Huron. These payments have been suspended
until River City has clarified their future plans.

The Journey: We are rejoicing with The Journey with the addition of Mr. Sam Kamminga, who is
doing his apprenticeship with Pastor Andrew Zantingh. It is the understanding that Sam has a
desire to plant a church at some point in the future.




